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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
What we have is not working, particularly for us voters here in Oregon. 
I think passing HB 2927 would serve us well. I urge you to support the bill as is. 
 
Thank you, 
 
(Elizabeth) JoAnne Eggers 
Ashland OR 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Elizabeth Eggers 
221 Granite St 
Ashland, OR 97520-2791 
(541) 482-3305 
 
 

 


